
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 
 

Date: September 10, 2019          File: BIS CRA 19-28 
 

Proposed Legislation: 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT 
AGENCY (“CRA”), AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CRA OFFICIALS TO 
EXECUTE A MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH THE CITY OF 
HOLLYWOOD REGARDING FISCAL YEAR 2020 BEACH DISTRICT TIF REFUND. 
 
Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential increase in Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
Explanation: 
 
Since Fiscal Year 2016, the City and the CRA have successfully negotiated and executed 

a Beach District TIF refund for all taxing authorities. This was further solidified and 

corroborated as part of the recently approved Interlocal Agreement (“ILA”) between 

Broward County, the City of Hollywood, and the Hollywood Community Redevelopment 

Agency, which provided that a portion of the County’s share of the TIF refund be set aside 

for affordable housing, neighborhood revitalization, and economic development initiatives 

citywide. This set aside percentage, per the ILA, must be no less than 17% and no greater 

than 25% of their TIF contribution to the CRA Beach District.  

Over the course of the past several weeks, the City and the CRA have met to discuss the 

TIF refund for Fiscal Year 2020. Both parties have agreed to a 25% refund for this fiscal 

year under the premise that certain considerations be made, which has resulted in the 

necessity for this Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”). Under a 25% TIF refund, the 

City would agree to assume budgetary responsibility for any future post-storm beach 

renourishment that may be necessary up to $4,095,000. Going forward, the City and the 

CRA agree to meet prior to June 15th of each year to discuss and determine the TIF 

refund for the ensuing fiscal year. Additionally, the City agrees to assist the CRA in 

obtaining a line of credit, as may be necessary, to assure their projects can be completed 

within the defined established timelines. 
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APPROVED BY: Yvette Scott-Phillip 
   Budget Manager 
   Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency 


